

Cabinet Summary June 25, 2024

Excused: Lew and Alen

Previous meeting summary

Values moments

- Randy – (Inspire Confidence/Embrace Community) Rachel Maiolo engaging in an impromptu role play at Juneteenth celebration; (Embrace Community) Recent walkaround (frequency) and the good stuff he has learned along the way (Tom suggested more drop-ins in Public Safety and Facilities in light of staffing challenges over the next few weeks.)
- Jill – (Inspire Confidence/Embrace Community) Gloria and Ashleigh’s support last week when I was ill, and Crystal’s leadership with Supervisors’ training.
- Todd – (Encourage Excellence) Adam Palmer reaching out for a cultural interview.

SUNY Updates

- Randy – funding update including how (\$379k) dollars will be distributed and utilized within our Health Care programs, as well as allocation of the \$100k for mental health programs.
 - Staff is reviewing plans for funding and putting together the information to submit to SUNY by the July 15 deadline for SUNY’s awareness and approval.
- Randy has a call tomorrow with Johanna to discuss the Refugee Fast Track funding model.

Flag Policy

- Determined an administrative procedure is more appropriate than a new policy.
 - Fits well under BOT Policies section V (5006).
- Tom suggested replicating this policy for use of the PH lights.

Religious/political groups on campus

- Todd provided context on requests for informational tables, etc.
- For now, should be affiliated with a College group and/or club.
- **Todd will research other college policies and procedures and will then work with Gloria on drafting an appropriate policy and/or procedure.**

Off-site follow-up/ATD Cohort

- Continued fall opening message discussion and potential to invite Todd McLees to present (later that day). Would include sharing the AI Playbook in advance.
- ATD did get the funding for the remaining four modules so we will continue. Same group of people with 30 minutes on the end for (MV only) discussion. **Randy will connect with Gloria on timing and invitations.**

Other

- Todd shared concerns shared with him around OAR location and privacy concerns for students who prefer to remain anonymous - **Todd will have a conversation with Tracy and report back to Cabinet**; Anne, Jim M. and Todd are reviewing Title VI revisions/requirements; Stephanie, Jim and Todd are working on student bias versus hate crimes awareness campaign (On the horizon-students will have to complete an annual hour-long Title IX training).
- Jill-Reminder: Ice Cream tomorrow & Bring Your Dog next week.
- Tom-Mike will be out (medical) for a few weeks; Planning to re-post Assistant Director of Facilities position later this week; Provided an update on the ED of Public Safety position; Boilermaker will begin delivering Expo items to campus on July 5; Orkin will be treating an isolated area on the first floor for (biting) insects.
- Crystal – PA negotiations continue this afternoon.
- Randy asked for clarification on AMVA evaluations.